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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C., Feb. 15, 2017 -- Teammates at Boeing [NYSE:BA] South Carolina (BSC) have voted to
reject the International Association of Machinists’ (IAM) attempt to unionize the site. A total of 2,828 teammates
of the approximately 3,000 eligible to vote cast ballots, with 74 percent (2,097) voting in support of the
company.

“We will continue to move forward as one team,” said Joan Robinson-Berry, vice president and general manager
of BSC. “We have a bright future ahead of us and we're eager to focus on the accomplishments of this great
team and to developing new opportunities.

“Friday we will mark the most recent incredible accomplishment in the proud history of the BSC team with the
rollout of the first 787-10,” said Robinson-Berry. “It is great to have this vote behind us as we come together to
celebrate that event.”
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